
 

Your ref:  NYM18/025/FL  Whitby Highways Office  

 
 

 

Discovery Way 
Whitby  
North Yorkshire  
YO22 4PZ  

Our ref:      
    

Contact: Kay Aitchison  www.northyorks.gov.uk 
    

4 April 2018 
 
Dear Mrs Saunders 
 
Proposal: construction of cattle underpass   
Location: land west of Grange Farm, Staintondale    
Applicant: Mr Else  
 
Thank you for your consultation on the above application.  I have looked at the documents 
submitted in support of the application and as a result have needed to consult with internal 
colleagues to give a full response from the Local Highway Authority.  I will contact you again 
when I am in a position to make a formal response.  Please let me know if you require any 
further response before this date. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Kay Aitchison 
Project Engineer 
Area 3 Highways Whitby 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hilary Saunders  
North York Moors National Park Authority 
The Old Vicarage  
Bondgate 
Helmsley  
YO62 5BP  

 

 

e.hardie
Stamp




